G O BEEL SUBMISSION of ANSWER SCRIPTS

SHILLONG

DEAR PARENTS,

| am acutely aware most of you are working parents and therefore you will need
to rush to work daily. Hence, coming daily to drop in your sons’ answer scripts
would be an onerous task. In order to make it easier for all, | am suggesting the
following dates for the submission of the answer scripts.

There will be labelled boxes kept at three different locations for you to drop the papers. Kindly put
the papers in the right boxes. You will be ably assisted by people who will be stationed at the right
place.

Hope you are clear. If not, kindly contact principaleds@gmail.com

God bless all.
Br. Solomon Morris

Principal
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